SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER



Important Dates:

5 - Classes Begin!

15 – Showstopper Convention Fees due (Company dancers only)

16 - Balloon A Fair Parade

16 - Balloon A Fair Performance

18 – 21 Bring a Friend to dance week

29 & 30 - Company Rehearsals (Times TBA Soon!)

SHOWSTOPPER CONVENTION FEES:

The convention is October 21 & 22 in Sandusky (Kalahari This is for Company Dancers only and is \$220.00 (Check or Cashiers check only please)

MASS TEXT MESSAGES:

Enroll yourself:

Enter this number 81010 and text this message - @robertsrec Or you can use this link – https://www.remind.com/join/robertsrec

PARENT PORTAL:

Have you registered for your Parent Portal? This is a place you can log in to view your account, see your child's schedule, Calendar of events, listen to your child's music, etc. If you have not, please email us at robertsdanceinfo@yahoo.com and we can get you your sign in information!

BALLOON A FAIR PARADE:

Please sign up in the office if you would like to march! We encourage siblings and parents to march as well! We are waiting on the meet up time and place but will post that information as soon as we find out. It's always in the morning and the parade marches through down town Ravenna. We will end at the studio where families can stop in to use the restrooms and have some refreshments! Please wear our studio colors – Purple, Black and White (the crazier the better) and if you would like to use a stroller or wagon you are welcome to! If anyone would like to carry signs with our studio name on them you can do so and if you would like to bring candy to pass out during the parade you can as well.

BRING A FRIEND TO DANCE WEEK:

This is a week for you to bring friends and family to try any of our classes at no charge! They do not have to try the classes your child is in, it can be any classes we offer in the studio! If they sign up with us before the end of September, they will receive their registration fee waived and once they pay their October fees, you will receive a \$25.00 dance credit as a thank you for the referral! When they register, make sure they give us your name so we can give you the credit!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Willow, Olivia, Emma, Addison, Karissa, Zoey, Delaney, Kharma, Tiffany, Elizabeth, Makayla, Katie

We are so excited for a great year!! To stay in the loop on all upcoming events here are a few places you can keep updated!

- Remind Text Join our Mass Texting
- Logging in to your Parent Portal
- Read the Bulletin board and Dry erase board in our office
- Read our monthly newsletters on our website, posted in the office and sent out via text and email.

RULES AND EXPECTATIONS OF THE STUDIO:

Please share these rules with your dancer and teachers will also share with their classes the rules and expectations of the studio.

- 1. Student's must raise hands and wait to be called on to ask questions.
- 2. No Talking while dancing, while waiting your turn or while the teacher is talking.
- 3. No sitting during class unless there is a valid excuse or if teacher instructs to.
- 4. No Cell phones in the dance room (in dance bag and put on silent is ok).
- 5. Label all dance shoes with your dancer's name
- 6. No food or gum allowed in the dance rooms.
- 7. Listen attentively in class, do your best and never, ever say I can't
- 8. Be respectful of your teachers and your fellow dancers at all times.
- 9. Show up to class prepared and dressed appropriately (please refer to our studio dress code)
- 10. Only water in a sealed container allowed in dance rooms.
- 11. At the end of class, clap for yourselves for working hard and thank your teachers for a great class.

CONSEQUENCES:

CELL PHONES – If a cell phone is seen or heard there is no warning. It will be taken by your teacher until you are done for the night.

TALKING – 2 Warnings and third time dismissal from class.

DISRESEPCT – No warnings, dismissal from class.

STUDENT DRESS CODE AND STUDIO POLICIES:

Please take a minute to look both of these up on our website. They are also available in our office and on your parent portal.

If you have any questions throughout the year please email us or call us anytime! Our office hours this year are Monday – Thursday 5:00 – 9:00 p.m.

Here's to a great year! Carolyn and Leslie